
Dating Advice: The One Thing
Men Want More Than Sex!

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Jed
Diamond to offer their dating advice on how to figure out what
men want in a relationship more than sex. Learn how you can
attract and satisfy a lifelong partner with the following
dating tips!

Dating Advice That Will Reveal What
Men Really Want

1. Want a safe harbor. Living in the world can be tough. It
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can be competitive and stressful. This is what makes men want
security in a relationship. More than anything else, a man
wants  to  be  nurtured  and  taken  care  of  physically  and
emotionally. So give your man the same love you want to feel.

Related Link: Dating Advice: What You Don’t Know About Men!

2. Show him acceptance. A man doesn’t want to be criticized
all the time and feel like he’s not enough for you. Constant
nagging and asking for change is a form of rejection. So make
sure your words are constructive, and let your man know you
appreciate him for the person that he is, flaws and all.

Related Link: Dating Advice: The Biggest Turn On’s for a Man

3.  Be  able  to  love  yourself.  Oftentimes,  people  go  into
relationships with baggage. This is especially true when it
comes to women. If you want to have a successful relationship,
you need to know how to leave a painful past behind you. A man
wants to support you, but he won’t be able to if you have
walls built up.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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